
The work together with priests is quite fruitful 
 
John Brady 
September 1, 1972 
Vienna, Austria 
 

 
Members of Austrian A-CARP demonstrate and witness 

 

Dear, Mr. [Young Tyang] Chang, 

 

Our Father has guided the work in Austria during the last month, providing for growth in the hearts of the 

family. 

 

The month began with preparations for the Mobile Team's visit in Vienna: fasting and praying, and 

twelve marches around the outskirts of the city. 

 

Much indemnity was paid all over Austria for the following weeks. The Team remained seven days in 

Vienna and sold numerous first chapters of Divine Principle. 

 

We utilized the opportunity to make many new contacts; we held lectures every evening and reactivated 

our contact with many priests. Our centers in the two next biggest cities of Austria: Graz and Linz hosted 

simultaneously a part of the Team for the following seven days. 

 

Otherwise our relationships with interested religious groups have become deeper, and the work together 

with priests is quite fruitful. 

 

Our work goes on with witnessing and accordingly paying indemnity. Father longs for the hearts of 

mankind: we are ever searching for open hearts, and leading them to our Father. 

 

We feel the trust and hopes of our True Parents. We send our love to them, and to the entire world family. 

 

In our True Parents, 

 

John Brady 

 


